
Nikki’s 
Notes 

It was such 
an emotional 
moment 
when we 
finally arrived 
back to our home! Aside from 
seeing all the scary creatures :) 
we’ve been so thankful that 
the Lord made a way for us to 
return. We’ve been extra 
thankful that He’s also given 
me good health thus far and 
provided a helper to come 
every weekday. The kids were 
given the opportunity to study 
Khmer with a neighbor who 
usually teaches at the 
elementary school. Since the 
schools are still closed here 
she has offered tutoring at her 
house. Our kids, along with a 
few other Cambodian kids, 
study together every day.  

Silly Kid Moment: 
It’s common for kids here to 
wear either flip flops or crocs. 
One day a silly kid of ours 
asked “Daddy, can you help 
me put on my croc pots?”

July 6, 2021

Faithful Friends, Family, and Supporters, 

We are so thankful for the Lord’s abundant 
blessings. Our transition back to Memot has gone so 
smoothly. Neighbors and acquaintances welcomed us back 
with no hesitation, and we have been able to get settled 
back into life here. It is a difficult time for the people of 
our town, as it has just been hit with COVID-19 for the 
first time. The main market has been shut down, and many 
are fearful. While this situation restricts some in-person 
ministry opportunities, we have been able to try to reach 
out via our ministry Facebook page as well as the radio 
broadcast, which continues to go out every evening.  Please 
pray for our community during this time, and for us that we 
will have wisdom for how best to minister to those around 
us.

While we are still 
restricted from having formal 
church services, we were very 
excited to welcome a man 
named Tivia and his family who 
have begun to come worship 
with us on Sunday mornings. 
He is a professing Christian, 
and we ask that you would pray 
for him and his family as we seek 
to encourage them spiritually. Continue to pray that Christ 
will build his church here in Cambodia! 

For His Name’s Sake,

The Brown Family  
Romans 15:20-21 Prayer Requests 

• Evangelism opportunities 
• COVID situation in Cambodia
• “Light of Life” radio program

Sunday morning worship
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